
 
 

George E. Minerich, Sr. 

President, Minnesota Rifle and Revolver Association 

416 Morgan Drive 

Foley, USA, MN  56326 

george.minerich@q.com 

(320) 968-6898 

June 1, 2011 

 

Re:  Open invitation to International Marksmanship Competitors 

 

Dear Competitive Shooter: 

 

The Minnesota Rifle and Revolver Association (MRRA), the governing NRA Affiliated Association in 

Minnesota, is the Sponsor or Co-Sponsor of the following smallbore rifle championship tournaments in the State 

of Minnesota.    MRRA wishes to invite International Competitor’s to participate in following rifle the 

tournaments: 

 

 NRA Registered 4 Position Regional Championship, July 3&4, 2011 - Minneapolis Rifle Club, St 

Francis, Minnesota 

 Minnesota State 3 Position and 4 Position Championships, July 9 & 10, 2011 - Hibbing Rifle and 

Revolver Club, Hibbing, Minnesota 

 NRA Registered 3200 Prone Metric Convention Regional Championship, August 6 & 7, 2011 – 

Minneapolis Rifle Club, St. Francis, Minnesota Department of Health 

 Minnesota State 3200 Prone Championship, August 27 & 28, 2011 -  Hibbing Rifle and Revolver Club, 

Hibbing, Minnesota 

 NRA Registered 3 Position Regional Championship, September 3&4, 2011 - Minneapolis Rifle Club, St 

Francis, Minnesota 

 

Match Programs, maps and directions to the venues are located at:  mrra.org.  Please select the “Smallbore” radio 

button to be directed to the venue.  Maps and directions are located in the “Location” column and Tournament 

Programs are listed under the “Program” column.   Click the hyperlinks for details. 

 

As the President of the MRRA is my great pleasure to invite and welcome shooters from outside Minnesota and 

the United States.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

George E. Minerich, Sr. 

President, MRRA 


